Background

 Under the Federal Clean Water Act, states
are required to periodically conduct a
comprehensive review of their surface

water quality standards
* Known as “Triennial Review” because must

conduct review at least once every three years
 Department adopted revisions for last TR
on Dec. 9, 2015, and EPA approved the

revisions on July 24, 2017



